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Sustainability is a key consideration for all management 
decisions in the park. Through improved conservation 
practices staff have greatly reduced water and energy 
use. The green lawns that consumed more than two-
thirds of our water supply in years past have mostly been 
replaced with native plants that require no supplemental 
watering. We are also diversifying our energy sources 
with this photovoltaic array which produces 30-40%  
of the park’s energy requirements.

We thank you for doing your part to reduce the amount 
of waste that goes into our local landfill by packing it out 
or taking the time to sort and recycle materials in our 
recycling center in the campground. And last but not 
least, we thank you for literally “walking the talk” by 
choosing to use this sidewalk instead of driving the car!

This photovoltaic array installed in 2010 will provide 
sustainable and clean energy for many years to come. 
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